
 

 

 

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg           November 18, 2022 

Secretary 

United States Department of Transportation 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 

Washington, DC 20590 

 

 

Dear Secretary Buttigieg, 

 

On behalf of Via Transportation, Inc. (Via), I am writing in support of the Connected, Rural, 

Equitable, and Autonomous Transportation for Everyone (CREATE) grant application to the 

United States Department of Transportation’s Advanced Transportation Technology and 

Innovation (ATTAIN) Program, submitted by the North Carolina Department of Transportation 

(NCDOT).  

 

Should NCDOT be awarded the funding through the ATTAIN program, Via commits $10,000 of 

in-kind labor costs (pre- and post-launch) towards the local match.  

 

Thank you so much for your consideration of this application. Should you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at zack@ridewithvia.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Zack Wasserman 

Chief Strategy Officer 

Via Transportation, Inc. 
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